
        CONSERVATION COMMISSION 
       TOWN OF WEST GREENWICH 
       280 VICTORY HIGHWAY 
                                     Thursday, February 5, 2015, 7:00 pm 
       
        
        
 
 
REQUESTS FOR ADVISORY OPINIONS – none…  Apropos the current Stubblebrook Road 
residential development, is there still a moratorium/limit on residential 
construction (lots permitted per year) in West Greenwich? 
 
   
MINUTES AND CORRESPONDENCE   
 
 
TREASURER’S REPORT 
 
OTHER NEWS AND REPORTS 
 

• Farmers Market choices and status 
• Big River 

 
 
BUSINESS  
 

• TOWN OF WEST GREENWICH BUDGET REQUEST FOR FY 2015-2016 DUE BY FEB. 13th 
 

• THE WEST GREENWICH CONSERVATION COMMISSION TIME CAPSULE PROJECT FOR THE 
WEST GREENWICH 275th ANNIVERSARY CELEBRATION: planning details, for 
example, who does what in the implementation of this project, 
continuing spreading the word through social media, creation of 
displays in town hall and town library, the collection and listing of 
objects and items, connecting with EWG High School and The Greene 
School for student submissions/essays on what West Greenwich will look 
and feel like in the year 2290 (possibly a contest?)and a time-line (of 
course!)for the completion of the project 
 

• Registration open for the annual Land & Water Conservation Summit to be 
held at URI on Saturday, March 14th.  Of huge importance and special 
note is the workshop session/discussion on a possible direct 
relationship between RIDEM and the individual conservation commissions 
across the state as represented by RIACC. What will be explored is the 
enhancement of the role of CC’s in overall responsibility, capacity and 
skilled resources 

 
 
 
 
 
Note:  The Town of West Greenwich will provide interpreters for the hearing 
impaired at any meeting, provided a request is received three (3) business 
days prior to said meeting.  An audiotape copy of the minutes will be 
provided if requested by a vision-impaired person at least forty-eight (48) 
hours in advance of the meeting 


